Draft Strategy for the Lakes of the Rotorua district Feedback Form
Please provide your feedback by 4.00pm Friday 17 May 2013 to:

Rotorua Lakes Strategy Feedback
Email: info@rotorualakes.co.nz
Freepost Bay of Plenty Regional Council
Fax: 
0800 884 882
PO Box 364

Whakatāne
	Contact Name
	

	Organisation/Group
	

	Address
	

	Phone/Fax
	

	Email
	


 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Please tick here if staff can contact you if they have questions about your feedback
	Question
	Our/my response

	Does the strategy provide enough background and history, or should more information be added?

	

	Has the strategy captured how the vision for the lakes will be implemented?

	

	Does the diagram on page 2 help you understand how the strategy fits into the bigger picture?

	

	Key theme outcomes – connected, iconic, prosperous– have all the key aspects in these themes been captured?

	

	Priorities – are any of the goals/targets in the three key areas more important than others?

	


Do you have any other comment(s) on the draft Strategy?
Feedback on the draft Strategy for the Lakes of the Rotorua district
The Bay of Plenty Regional Council, Rotorua District Council and Te Arawa Lakes Trust on behalf of the Rotorua Te Arawa Lakes Strategy Group, have developed a draft Strategy for the Lakes of the Rotorua district with help from the community and iwi.

Bay of Plenty Regional Council, Rotorua District Council and Te Arawa Lakes Trust want your feedback on this draft Strategy.

A copy of the draft Strategy is available on www.rotorualakes.co.nz, or from Bay of Plenty Regional Council, Rotorua District Council or Te Arawa Lakes Trust.
All feedback will be publically available. If you wish to discuss confidential matters please contact staff directly. 

The draft Strategy 
The Strategy for the Lakes of the Rotorua District provides an overall management strategy for the Rotorua Lakes. It is an overarching policy document that gives a vision for the future, with some practical steps to achieve that vision. 

The original Strategy was adopted in 2000.  While the vision is still relevant, many other things have changed.  A refreshed Strategy has been developed by a collaborative project team of representatives from the three partner agencies.  The community has also been involved with various workshops and meetings to capture what the community wants for the lakes.

You can submit your feedback online at www.rotorualakes.co.nz, email to info@rotorualakes.co.nz or post this feedback form to the Bay of Plenty Regional Council.
If you have questions or need more information, please contact us at info@rotorualakes.co.nz or call 0800 884 880. 
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